
Executive – 24th July 2008 
 

Agenda Item 16 – Recommendations of the Car Parking Working Group 
 
 

Review of Proposed Traffic Regulation Order Changes across North Wiltshire 
 
 

The Car Park Working Group met on 23rd July 2008 to consider the proposed changes to 
the Traffic Regulation Orders across North Wiltshire and at their meeting reviewed each 
area of the district where proposed changes are recommended.   
 
They made the following specific comments on the relevant areas: 
 
Chippenham –  
 
The changes to Monkton Park are welcomed although further study must be undertaken 
to ensure that traffic dispersed by the changes does not become a hazard.  The 
residents of both Sadlers Mead and Esmead will strongly endorse the changes as they 
have lobbied for the changes for a considerable time. 
 
The changes to the entrance to Charter Road were welcomed although a review was 
requested to ensure that visibility when exiting from Field View is not compromised.  
 
Corsham –  
 
All changes were agreed. No specific comments. 
 
Wootton Bassett –  
 
All changes were agreed. R Sanderson to speak to Cllr Wannell to ensure full support is 
given at Town Council to ensure the implementation is not delayed. 
 
Calne –  
 
All changes were agreed. No specific comments. 
 
Cricklade –  
 
All changes were agreed. No specific comments. 
 
 
 
Recommendations to the Executive: 
 
(1) That a letter be sent to Wiltshire County Council formally agreeing the changes 

to the Traffic Regulation Orders as proposed above; and  
 

(2) Request that a review where necessary is carried out in one year’s time. 
 


